Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc.
70 Breaker Lane
Port Ludlow, WA 98365
July 29, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. — Surcharge Filing for Deferred Costs
Second Extension of Effective Date
UTC Docket No. UW-110436

Dear Mr. King:

Olympic Water and Sewer Company, Inc. (OWSI or Company) filed a general rate case
under UTC Docket No. UW-110436 to recover deferred costs through a surcharge, with
a requested effective date of April 24, 2014. On April 10, 2014, the Commission issued
a complaint and order suspending tariff revisions.

The effected parties continue to pursue a potential resolution of the issues in the
suspended general rate filing in Docket No. UW-1 10436. Pursuant to this letter, and in
order to allow for additional time, the Company waives the statutory suspension period
set forth in RCW 80.04.130 as set forth herein, consenting to an extension of all
deadlines associated with the suspension date as set forth in RCW 80.04.130, and
otherwise, by a period of an additional thirty (30) days, further extending the deadlines
as originally extended per our letter of July 2, 2014. Please do not redocket.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (360) 437-2101.
Our email address is owsi@portludlowassociates.com.

Sincerely,
e
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Larry Smith, President
Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc.

Enclosures

cc.  Joseph Rehberger (via e-mail)
Jim Ward (via e-mail)



